
 
 

Office of the City Clerk 
 
 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 

Please be advised that the Environment Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, 
June 12, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. has been CANCELLED and all parties notified due to a 
predetermination of a lack of quorum.   
 
All agenda items are tabled to the next regularly scheduled meeting of the EAC which is 
Thursday, September 4, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. 
 
If you require further information, please call the Office of the City Clerk at (306) 777-7262. 
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